
 

 

EMAIL SENT JULY 28, 2016 

 

Dear Brescia Students, 

 

The Part-Time OSAP application has now been released. Students can submit their application 

and get an estimate of funding online at www.osap.gov.on.ca.  

 

Students are encouraged to submit the application as soon as possible, to ensure funding will 

be ready for release in September. Supporting documentation should be submitted to the HIVE, 

brfinaid@uwo.ca, or mailed to Financial Aid at Brescia. 

 

A reminder that Part-Time OSAP is for students taking two courses or less each term.  

 

Regards, 

Rachel 

 

 

Rachel Bruijns 

Financial Aid Officer 

Brescia University College 

1285 Western Road,  

London, Ontario N6G 1H2 

Tel:  (519) 432 8353 x28382 

brescia.uwo.ca 

 


